
Sustainability and environmental protection are very important to us!

In order to make a further contribution to this, we will switch to electronic invoicing
from 01/01/2021!

As an invoice recipient, you benefit from:

• Invoices are sent quickly and directly to your accounting department
• Annoying mountains of paper, opening letters and disposing of envelopes are no longer

necessary
• And you too make an important contribution to environmental protection

□ Yes
We want to use the service. Please send the invoice to the following email address: 

__________________________________________________ 

□ No
We would like to continue receiving the invoice by post. 

Thank you in advance for your support and we are happy to answer any further questions 
you may have. 

Are you already following us on Facebook and Instagram?
No? Then it's time.

You will receive the latest news about A + H and a big competition is waiting for you soon.

Mit freundlichen Grüßen 
Your A + H team

 to
our customers

Please give us brief feedback, simply by e-mail to sales@ah-logistik.de.
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